Gospel Tabernacle
Nursery Parent's Information Sheet

INTRODUCTION

Dear Mom and Dad, Our nursery program is a ministry. As such we will love and care for your
child during each service. Be assured that your child will be well taken care of. In order that we may keep
things in order and running smoothly we ask that you observe the following guidelines.

GUIDELINES
= The Nursery age limit is 0-2 years of age. The Preschool age limit is 3-K5. Children within this age
group should be in their proper rooms. Older children should be in Children’s Church or the adult
service, not in the nursery room.
= Please fill out the Nursery Care Information Sheet for your child.
= Be sure to tell the nursery worker any special instructions for your child.

= Label your child's diaper bag, bottles, cups and other personal items with their name.

= Bring a change of clothes for your child, even if he or she is potty trained. This will enable us to keep
your child in the best of care at all times.

= Use disposable diapers while your child is with us.

= Do not feel that you must check on your child during the service. They are being individually
ministered to by qualified workers. We want you to rest at ease and enjoy the service.

= Do not remain in the auditorium with a crying or loud baby. Take your child to the nursery where
proper care can be given.

= Pick up your child from the nursery rooms as soon as possible after the close of the service. Also, if
the service should go unusually long, or if a special ministry is gong on, you should pick up your child
as soon as you can so that the nursery workers may also receive ministry.

= As a parent, we ask that you also volunteer to minister in the nursery's ministry, if you are a regular
attendant here at Gospel Tabernacle. Husbands and fathers may work in the Nursery however no other
males are allowed such as children or teenage boys. You may contact the nursery’s coordinator to
volunteer for ministry.

Our nursery ministry is here to serve you and your children, so please take advantage of this ministry,

and help the nursery’s ministry by abiding by these guidelines.
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